
You may qualify for a reduced sewer bill.

NEW CONSTRUCTION 
IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD
FLOOD REDUCTION AT RIVERVIEW ROAD

info inside!

https://www.neorsd.org/riverview
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QUESTIONS?
Contact Customer Service at (216) 881-8247.

CONNECT: 
https://www.neorsd.org/social

May 2025

The Northeast Ohio Regional Sewer 
District will begin construction 
to address flooding in your 
neighborhood.

The Flood Reduction at Riverview Road in 
Brecksville Project will address flooding issues 
along two tributaries to the Cuyahoga River 
that intersect Riverview Road. It will include 
raising Riverview Road between Greenhaven 
Parkway and Wiese Road, replacement of two 
undersized crossings, removal of sediment 
vaults, and additional storm sewers. The streams 
and crossings are regional assets that provide 
stormwater conveyance.

Construction will have some short-term impacts, 
including increased truck traffic, noise, dust, dirt, 
and/or mud. 

The District’s contractor will inspect haul routes 
and perform street sweeping as necessary. We look 
forward to project completion and appreciate the 
resident input received at public meetings.

STORMWATER CONSTRUCTION  
IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD

The Sewer District offers several cost-saving programs for 
qualified customers. See if you qualify and find out which 
programs are right for you. To see if you qualify, contact 
Customer Service at (216) 881-8247 or visit neorsd.org/save

For more information, contact Anne 
Schilling, Watershed Team Leader at 
schillinga@neorsd.org or
216.881.6600 x6477

New monthly Saturday open hours
To reduce barriers and enroll eligible customers in our cost-saving 
programs, the Sewer District’s Customer Service department has 
open office hours the first Saturday of every month (8–11a at 3900 
Euclid Avenue, and open phone lines 8a to 12 noon) for help with 
utility-assistance applications or account-related support. Parking is 
free and no appointments are necessary!

EXISTING CONDITIONS:

Start Date: 
May 2025

Substantial completion: 
October 2026

Riverview Road flooding

Sediment vaults surcharging

Undersized culvert



The Riverview Road Flood Reduction 
Project in Brecksville will raise a 
section of Riverview Rd, replace and 
increase the size of two crossings, 
remove sediment vaults, and add 
storm sewers for drainage relief.

Construction
in progress

TRAFFIC IMPACTS
The road raising and crossing 
replacement activities will impact traffic 
for a duration of time. Access and staging 
areas will be within designated work 
limits. The project will include traffic 
detours, pictured on the right.

CONSTRUCTION DURATION
Work is scheduled to begin in May 2025 
and is expected to be completed by 
October 2026.

https://www.neorsd.org/riverview

Phase 1 (4-8 months)

Riverview Road 
improvements will begin 
at the crossing closest 
to the intersection of 
Riverview and Wiese 
Roads. During this 
phase, Riverview Road 
between Greenhaven 
Parkway and Wiese 
Road will be closed to 
all through traffic. 

	   DETOUR

Phase 2 (4-6 months)

Riverview Road 
improvements will 
primarily take place 
at the crossing closest 
to the intersection of 
Riverview Road and 
Greenhaven Parkway. 
During this phase, 
Riverview Road between 
Wiese Road and 
Greenhaven Parkway 
will remain closed to all 
through traffic. 

	   DETOUR
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